
  

Paris, June 16, 2021

Press Release 

The State of the African Diaspora (SoAD) and the ECO – 6 region have availed a stimulus
package of 6.26 Lumi (equivalent to 100 USD) to every African on the continent or out of it every
month until October 2023. The Lumi is an African digital currency that is crated to support our
economy in Africa and in the Diaspora.

It has come to our notice that there are some individuals who are going around the country of
Zimbabwe  demanding  and  charging  people  money  in  order  to  register  them  on  the  SWIFIN
platform to receive the stimulus package. The public should be advised that registration on the
SWIFIN platform to receive the stimulus package is absolutely FREE, as is written on the website. 

SoAD  and  Eco-6  therefore  disassociate  themselves  from  the  agents  and  outlets  that  are
charging fees and attaching groceries to the initiative, which is not in line with our policy. These
people may be reported to the police, and face criminal prosecution for fraud and abuse.
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